
MR-24-009: 52 Ashler Ave 

Town of Los Gatos Planning,  

Response to the CDG design recommendations. 

1. We have take the recommendation and accept. The depth of the baywindows have been
increased by 3 ft – We have achieved this design by push the center in by few ft to
achieve the increase in bay projections.

2. The awkward opening on the left side façade has been cleared.
3. Recommendation is accepted. We have added shed roof with arch support to comply

with the residential design guideline 3.3.3.
4. Recommendation is accepted. We have added shed roof with arch support to comply

with the residential design guideline 3.3.3.
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